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This bill if passed will be one of the biggest mistakes Oregon law makers have made 

recently.  Continue on this path and Oregon will have fewer and fewer affordable 

homes and apartments for rent as landlords will get out of this business in Oregon. 

Polls taken by the Landlord association I am a member of show this to be true.  


